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Sunday, March 12:
Ray Tangney
of the Botany Department, Otago University, leads:

BRYOPHYTE FIELD TRIP TO MORRISONS CREEK
Leaving from Union Street, outside the back gate
of the Univ. Botany Dept., 1:30pm, Bring a car if
you can, there should be spaces for those who have
no transport. Bring a hand lens and warm clothes.

Saturday April 15 OR April 29 (Please check What's On
in the Weekender for the final date, which will be
arranged with our speaker when she arrives in the

country):
ALTSON BOWLES
of The Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, will speak on:

KEW GARDENS
8:00 pm, DBotanic Gardens Visitor Centre, Lovelock
Avenue. (This meeting is joint with the local
Royal N.Z. Institute of Horticulture.)

Monday May 1:
HUGH WILSON
(author of "Stewart Island Plants", "Wild Plants
of Mount Cook National Park", etc.) will speak on:

THE BOTANY AND WILDLIFE OF STEWART ISLAND

7:30 pm, Botanic Gardens Visitor Centre, Lovelock
Avenue,



INTERNATTONAL PLANT PROPAGATORS SOCIETY
This society is holding a conference in Dunedin in
October 12-15.

Papers at the conference will cover a range of topics
related to plant propagation.

Anyone interested in attending or requiring more
information contact: Brent McKenzie, Dunedin Botanic
Gardens, 743-515, or at home 67-686.

FLORA OF NEW ZFALAND
VOLUME 4: NATURALISED DICOTYLEDONS ETC.

("This is the volume that has all the plants one
sees around, not those rarities known as natives":
Prof. Peter Bannister)

This volume has now been published (only four months
after it was launched), In the shops it is $80.
However, it is being made available to members of
botanical societies at $65, so long as orders are
placed through the society. Please send orders to Dr
Peter Johnson, Botany Division, D.S.T.R., Private Bag,
Dunedin, making cheques out to D.S.I.R.

[Volumes 1-3 are also available through Botany
Division, for $16.50, $8.50 and $12.50 respectively,
also the lichen and desmid volumes. Ask Peter Johnson
for details]
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